It is with regret that I must give
notice to resign from the Heritage
Committee due to health issues.

I have enjoyed the time I have spent
meeting others and learning about our
town’s history and development and
will miss the experiences I have had
the pleasure of being a part of.

I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

A

Kathy Wetselaar




